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I urge you to oppose HB 3838, which will devastate small adult care homes with 

unnecessary regulations and financial burdens. This bill forces rigid workforce 

mandates that will drive up costs, worsen staff shortages, and push providers out of 

business—ultimately reducing care options for those who need them most. 

 

Oregon’s care providers need support, not more red tape. Please stand against HB 

3838 and protect the future of home-based care. 


